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Chairman Landwehr and members of the committee, thank you for allowing me to provide testimony
on HB 2749. My name is Carla Oppenheimer and I am a voter in Johnson County, Kansas. I am
writing to encourage the committee to vote no on HB 2749.

A no vote is necessary to protect the rights and integrity of every woman in Kansas. Health care
decisions are between the patient and the doctor and the government has no place in that decision
making. This bill does not add to medical care and in fact hinders the administration of care for
patients. The stigma surrounding this medically necessary procedure is enhanced through this type
of reporting and serves no purpose what so ever.

Thank you for your time and attention. Once again, I urge you to vote no on HB 2749.


